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Date: 11th August 2020 

Letter of Appreciation for Ms. Teshi Sharma 

Dear Teshi, 

I would like to place on record our sincere gratitude and appreciation for the services rendered by 

you in the capacity of an Intern from 17th June 2020 to 17th July 2020 

The level of maturity and meticulousness displayed by you ensured that you were able to perform 

your roles and responsibilities in a commendable manner throughout the duration of the event and 

you were certainly a value addition for the entire event.  

We are certain that you shall be a value addition to any organization/institution you decide to 

become a part of in the future.   

Best of luck for all your future endeavors. 

Regards,  

 
 

(Anansh Prasad) 
Founder and Managing Director 
MUN World India Initiatives Private Limited 

 


